
Website: www.lesliemanser.lincs.sch.uk 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

Newsletter – 22.03.17 
 

Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy 

We have recently updated our Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy. This can be found on 

our website:  

www.lesliemanser.lincs.sch.uk - About us – Policies – Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy 
 

Parents’ Evening 

Many thanks to those of you who attended Parents’ Evening on Monday. We look forward to 

seeing you tomorrow if you have a Thursday appointment time. 
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 24th March 

Just a reminder about what we are planning for Friday. (The full letter that was sent out 2 

weeks ago can be seen on Dojo stories) 

Non-Uniform Day - suggested donation £1 

Comedy Show (best joke competition) - 20p per entry 

Bake Sale (‘bring and buy’ style cake sale) £1 per plate - in the hall after school 
 

Head lice 

Please can we remind you to check your child’s hair regularly for head lice and treat if 

required.  Please seek help or advice from your GP or local pharmacy.  
 

Sickness and Diarrhoea issues 

A reminder that children who have been ill with the above issues have to be clear for 48 hours 

before returning to school. 
 

Parking 

Please can we ask you to remember to park safely when dropping off and picking up from 

school.  
 

Clubs 

Just a reminder that clubs will start the first week back after the Easter break. Letters will be 

coming out this week: 

Monday – Music Man – Reception-Year 1 

Tuesday – Football - Years 3-6 

Wednesday – Kick Boxing – Years 3-6 

Thursday – Breakin’ Habit Dance - all Years 

Friday – Choir – Years – 2 -6 

Permission slips need to be returned and clubs need to be paid for in advance termly before the 

first lesson. 
 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 31st March – Children break up for Easter 

Tuesday 18th April – Children return for Term 5 

Monday 1st May – School closed for May Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May – Year 6 SATS week 

Monday 15th May – Year 2 SATS week 

Friday 26th May – Term 5 ends 

Monday 5th June - Children return for Term 6 

Wednesday 19th July – Term 6 ends for the Summer Break 
 

 

Many thanks – Mr Jones 


